
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER 
 

AUGUST 2024 

Upcoming Events 
 

 The children will be 

having Water Days on 

August 6th, 14th, 22nd,    

& 26th! Don’t forget your 

child’s swimsuit, towel, & 

sandals or water shoes! 

 

 The ice cream truck will 

be here for the pre-k 

classes on August 7th & 

August 22nd this month! 
 

 

 The center will be closed 

on Monday, September 

2nd in observance of 

Labor Day. We hope 

everyone has a safe and 

happy holiday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes From 

The Director… 
 

We hope everyone 

is enjoying their 

summer! We know 

all the children 

sure are! They 

are loving all the 

water days, going 

for walks, playing 

outside, 

and all the fun 

summer 

activities! 

We will continue 

the fun this 

month as well! 

 

If your child is 

going to be in the 

UPK for the 

upcoming           

school year, 

orientation and 

supply drop off is 

going to be on 

Thursday, 

August 29th.    

We are excited to 

have 2 UPK 

classrooms this 

year! 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

We are thrilled to announce Miss Melissa 

as our Star Teacher of the Month for 

the month of August! Since stepping 

into the role of Lead Toddler Room 

Teacher, Miss Melissa has truly shined, 

demonstrating her dedication and 

enthusiasm in the role. Miss Melissa is 

very reliable and she brings genuine joy 

to the classroom every day. She has 

seamlessly transitioned into her new role, 

showcasing how fast she learns and her 

commitment to going above and beyond 

for her kiddos. Her warm and loving 

nature makes her a favorite among the 

children, and her positive energy is 

contagious. Miss Melissa consistently 

creates a nurturing environment where 

every child feels safe and supported. 

Miss Melissa is a team player and is 

always willing to help out in a pinch. We 

love that we can always count on 

her!  Congratulations, Miss Melissa! 

Thank you for all that you do to make 

Bunny Bunch a better place for both 

children and staff. We love you!!! 

 
 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

This month we would like to wish 

Paige, Aubrey, & Patrick a very 

happy 2nd birthday, Henry a very 

happy 3rd birthday, Gabby a very 

happy 4th birthday, Jack, Shae, and 

Scarlett a very happy 5th birthday, 

and Penny a very happy 6th 

birthday!! We would also like to wish 

Miss Nives a very happy birthday 

this month!! We hope you all have a 

wonderful day! 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 

month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 

Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the 

children at the beginning of each month. The 

teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other   

STAR qualities! 😊 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

INFANTS:  Dominic 

TODDLERS: Mae 

PRE-K 3:  Delilah 

 

 



Our theme this month is 

Fun At The Zoo! 

 

The babies at Bunny Bunch are 

sure to have a fun month learning 

all about zoo animals and the 

sounds they make! They will be 

reading many fun animal themed 

stories and singing songs about 

animals too. The babies are loving 

doing their fun crafts and this 

month has plently for them to 

make! Miss Denise and the babies 

are continuing their morning 

Circle Time each day with fun 

songs, flashcards, puppets, and 

stories! They are loving playing 

and learning each day and the 

Infant Room is always filled with 

lots of smiles!!  

 

 

MPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

 

• We will be sending home any 

swaddles or sleepsacks at the 

end of each week to be washed. 

Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all bottles, 

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any 

other items your child brings in 

with their first & last name. 

Thanks!       

• The babies will be continuing to 

go on their walks outdoors, 

which they are loving! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Dominic!! 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Infant Star Of The Month, Dominic!!                                          

This little cutie is loved and adored by everyone and is so much fun to have in the infant 

room! He is such a loveable and sweet little boy who is never anything but wonderful. 

Dominic always has such great days and is constantly impressing us with the new and 

adorable things he does. He is a bright and curious little guy who loves to explore the room, 

he is always walking around and playing with new toys. He also really likes to do all of the 

fun crafts and has the best time painting! We love how happy he gets during Circle Time, 

especially when it is time for puppets, he loves to talk to them and is always laughing and 

smiling. This happy boy is always having so much fun. He absolutely loves to dance to music, 

especially Baby Shark and Bingo, and he has the cutest little dance moves! We can’t forget 

how much he loves to play with all of his friends and how loving he is to everyone! Dominic is 

always playing so nicely with others, he really is just the sweetest! This handsome little guy 

is truly such a joy to have here with us at Bunny Bunch and we are excited to continue to 

watch him learn and grow! Congratulations Dominic!! We love you!!! 



 

Our theme this month is 

Lazy Days Of Summer!  

 

We have several fun weekly themes which consist 

of “Sports,” “Zoo Animals,” “Clows & The Circus,” & 

“Pets!” Each week will have the children making 

many fun crafts, reading new stories, singing 

songs, and doing interactive activities that go with 

each weekly theme! The toddlers will continue 

with their daily Circle Time which has them 

learning their shapes, colors, numbers, and 

letters. The kiddos love singing their daily songs 

and checking the calendar and weather each day! 

These little smarties are doing an awesome job 

learning and playing this summer! 
 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

PAIGE, AUBREY, & PATRICK  

WHO TURN 2 THIS MONTH!! 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

 

• The children will be having Water 

Days on August 6th, 14th, 22nd, and 

29th! Please make sure your child 

has their swimsuit, towel, and 

water shoes or sandals and label 

all items. Thank you! 

• We are asking that each child 

bring in a blanket for themselves 

for naptime. We will be sending 

them home at the end of each 

week to get washed. Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy 

cups and any other items your 

child brings in. Thanks!       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Mae!! 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star Of The Month, Mae!!                                                                

Our adorable star is one of the happiest and sweetest little girls around! We love so many 

things about this beautiful girl, but we especially love her big, happy smile and how you cannot 

help but smile when you see her! She is always in a good mood and makes everyone else happy 

when she is around. Mae is such a kind, caring, and loving little girl who gets along with 

everyone. She loves to play with her friends and always includes everyone. You can always find 

Mae and her friends laughing and having the best time! She also loves to help her teachers and 

can be found giving everyone lots of hugs. She really is such a sweetheart and has such a kind 

heart! Mae is also very very smart! This happy girl absolutely rocks Circle Time each and every 

day. She participates a ton and loves to show us all that she knows. She also loves all of the 

fun learning activities and crafts that she gets to do each day. Mae is always up for whatever 

the class is doing and we love her constant positive attitude and big, adorable smile! She loves 

to look at books and listen to stories, sing and dance, and play pretend in the kitchen center. 

This little beauty truly brightens up the room when she is here. We cannot wait to see what 

she does next! Congratulations Mae!! We love you!!! 



Our theme this month is 

Fun In The Sun! 

 

The Pre-K 3 Class will be having a lot of summer fun 

this month with our weekly themes of “Summer Art,” 

“At The Beach,” “Lazy Summer,” and “Summer 

Carnival!” All of which will have them learning new 

things, being creative and artistic, reading fun stories, 

singing new songs, and of couse, playing outdoors! 

Circle Time will continue this month which always has 

the children learning new things. Letters, numbers, 

shapes, their names, and so much more! They love to 

do their calendar and weather work each day and are 

always eager to learn more about our weekly theme! 

What a fun month August is looking to be! 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

HENRY WHO TURNS 3 

THIS MONTH & GABBY  

WHO TURNS 4!! 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• The children will be having Water 

Days on August 6th, 14th, 22nd, and 

26th! Please make sure your child 

has their swimsuit, towel, and 

water shoes or sandals and label all 

items. Thank you! 

• If your child naps, we are asking 

that they bring in a blanket for 

naptime. We will be sending them 

home at the end of each week to 

get washed. Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy cups 

and any other items your child 

brings in. Thanks!       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 3 Star 

of the Month, 

Delilah!! 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month, Delilah!!  

Delilah recently moved up to the Pre-K 3 Room and we are so very proud of her for how well she 

has been doing! This bright, hardworking, and happy girl does a great job following the rules and 

routines of her new classroom and she is always up for a day full of learning and full of fun! 

Delilah loves to do Circle Time each day where she participates a ton and shows us how much 

she knows. She also really loves to do centers where she gets to learn new things. Delilah has a 

great love for learning and we love how she is always smiling and so happy to do all of her work. 

We also really love to see Delilah with all of her friends during play centers! This sweet girl is 

always laughing and having the best time. She has so many friends and it is no surprise! Delilah 

is so friendly and caring and does great with sharing and including others. Whenever a helper is 

needed you can count on Delilah to volunteer! This little sweetheart has such a big heart and it 

shows in the way she treats others. She is also very funny! We love all of her funny stories and 

all of the silly and cute things she does. This beautiful and fun-loving young lady is showing so 

many star qualities in her new classroom and was such an easy choice for our August Star of 

the Month! Congratulations Delilah!! We love you!!! 



 

 

Our theme this month is 

Summer Fun! 

 

The month of August is sure to bring lots of fun to 

Bunny Bunch! We are going to start the month 

with our weekly theme of “Dr. Seuss.” The children 

are going to be doing lots of reading, rhyming and 

crafts as they  learn all about Dr. Seuss! “Disney 

Week” will be one that all of the children enjoy! 

What could be more fun than learning revolved 

around some of our favorite Disney movies! The 

children will even get a special movie day at the 

end of this fun week! The week of “Olympics” will 

be a busy but fun one for our summer camp 

children as they do many fun activities that will 

have them feeling like they are in the real 

olympics! So many fun learning activities and 

crafts are in store for this week! We will end this 

super fun summer with an all time favorite theme, 

“Camping” The children will turn into little 

campers as they go on a nature hunt, make 

smores and bird feeders, create a “campfire” and 

do so many fun outdoor and camping activities 

and crafts! Throughout the month the children will 

be having lots of fun as they do lots of learning! 

We are absolutely loving all of the fun weekly 

themes this summer!! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• The children will be having 

Water Days on August 6th, 

14th, 22nd, and 29th! Please 

make sure your child has their 

swimsuit, towel, and water 

shoes or sandals and label all 

items. Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all cups 

and any other items your child 

brings in. Thanks!       

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

JACK, SHAE, SCARLETT, 

& PENNY THIS MONTH!! 

 

 


